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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 5:28 PM
To: Angela Charles; Ashley Quick; Collin Roehner; Hong Wang; Sandra Soto
Subject: RE: Correspondence - Dkt 140220

Thanks Dorothy!  I guess this should be Party correspondence……technically FRWA isn’t a party or a consumer but since FRWA contacted us because the utility contacted them, I would put it in Party correspondence.  
 

Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney – Regulatory Analysis Section Office of the General Counsel FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Email:  KCorbari@psc.state.fl.us Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234 Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.  
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 4:56 PM 
To: Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Correspondence - Dkt 140220 
 
Hey Kelley, 
 
Your filing came through on the regular document filings rather than as correspondence.  Which 
correspondence does it go in...  Consumer, or Party? 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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